
Memo 
To: Commissioners 

From: Wayne Barnett 

Date: January 2, 2008 

Re: Merit Leave   

 

When I arrived in July of 2004, our human resources staff, housed in the Office of Economic 
Development, determined that I was entitled to the vacation leave awarded to the City’s department 
heads.  Recently, the Personnel Department has taken a different position.  Accordingly, from this 
point on, the Commission will need to determine what, if any, merit leave I am entitled to at the end of 
each year.   


